
Change of venue ad 
 
The venue for the Open Day being held by Eirgrid tomorrow in Cavan to let people 
know about proposed new electricity powerlines for the North East has been 
changed.  The event will not now be at Cabra Castle.  It will take place in the Four 
Seasons Hotel, Monaghan.  That’s a change of venue for the Eirgird Open Day 
tomorrow, Wednesday 3pm to 8pm to the Four Seasons Hotel, Monaghan      
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